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HEADTEACHER: MR. ARON BRADLEY 
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TEL: 01443 431571 
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27th November 2023 
 
Dear parent/carer, 

 

We have been informed this morning that the school will be inspected by Estyn between 11th – 14th 

December 2023.  

 

There is a link below to an online questionnaire for parents/carers to share your views prior to the 

inspection. Please make every effort to complete the online survey by 3rd December.  

 

Please note, there will also be a parent/carer meeting with the Estyn inspection team on Monday 11th 

December at 4pm. All parents/carers are invited to this meeting. 

 

I have also included a parent/care guide to the inspection process below. 

 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Q0JMCV/ 

 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to complete the online survey. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Aron Bradley 

Headteacher 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Q0JMCV/
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